
First Class 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope you, the children and all your families are well during 
this strange time we are living through. I’ve added to the last 
update with more for next week. It’s a five day schedule for 
Monday-Friday of next week March 30th-April 3rd. It’s 
pretty much a continuation of the last work. 

 
Spellbound: Week 27. You can do the normal daily blocks 
of words and written exercises for week 27 with a test at the 
end. 
 
Read at Home/Léigh sa Bhaile: Pages 105 to 108 in the 
usual manner. 
 
Maths Time: Pages 56 and 57. We’ll skip page 55 for now 
because of the three days of work after St.Patrick’s Day. A 
nice interactive 100 square is available by Googling ‘Splat 
Square’ and choosing the primarygames link. 
https://primarygames.co.uk/pg2/splat/splatsq100.html 
 
The children can have a look over their new words 
laminated page. Do some free writing, free drawing, check 
out the on-line sites that are doing the rounds as suits. Get 
fresh air as much as possible within guidelines. Try to help 
out as much as you can at home children. Please don’t feel 
under pressure to do loads of extra stuff during this time.  
 
Kind regards and stay safe everyone, 
 
Kevin McGough. 
Any queries, please email: kevin@kilcoonans.ie 
 


